
www.osram.us 

July 11, 2018 

 

Re: Architectural PAR 56 & PAR 64 lamps 

 

 

Dear OSRAM Partner, 

 

We regret to inform you that recent life testing of some of our large PAR lamps has yielded results that do 
not meet our standards.  As a result we will have to do more development and further qualification testing 
before we feel the product is ready for the market.   At this time we are temporarily blocking the part 
numbers below and cancelling all orders in place for them as we have no estimations on when we would be 
able to fill those orders.  Once we again have product that we feel is ready for the market we will activate 
the parts and begin accepting orders.  We thank you for your understanding of this difficult situation.  

Part #     Lamp Description    

55170   Q1000 PAR64 NSP 120V 

55171   Q1000 PAR64 MFL 120V 

55172   Q1000 PAR64 WFL 120V 

55173   Q500 PAR56 NSP 120V 

55174   Q500 PAR56 MFL 120V 

55175   Q500 PAR56 WFL 120V 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark DeLorenzo 
Entertainment Business Manager 
North America 
OSRAM  
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